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https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=C78zg7UYVks 
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“Building Sacred Bridges: An Interfaith Musical Experience” marked the end of 

another successful celebration of UN World Interfaith Harmony Week in 

Calgary, Alberta. Two concerts, held at the Knox United Church and the Beth 

Tzedec Congregation, supported the Habitat for Humanity Southern Alberta 

initiative to build affordable homes for local families in need. 

 

Featuring choirs and performers from faith communities throughout Calgary, 

the concerts included the All God’s Children Choir, consisting of children 

from The Church of Jesus Christ of Latter-day Saints and the Beth Tzedec 

Congregation. 
 

https://www.mormonnewsroom.ca/article/building-sacred-bridges--an-interfaith-musical-

experience 
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